
 

  
 

AUGUST 18, 2021 

 

 

WEBER COUNTY FRONTIER PROJECT REVIEW 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The following responses to comments on addressing and first review 

 

1.  Name of subdivision changed to Blaine A Hadley Farms Subdivision in title, engineer’s 
certificate, and owners’ dedication.   

2. Owner’ dedication language altered to eliminate “AND ALSO TO DEDICATE THE IRRIGATION 
EASEMENT TO WEBER COUNTY FOR IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE PURPOSES, SAID EASEMENT 
TO BE OWNED AND MAINTAINED BY LOT OWNERS. Since no public irrigation easements exist or 
are proposed.  The only PUE is the 10’ along the east of 4300 West Street 

3. Addresses are corrected to the proposed by Weber County 
4. Road dedication area labeled and included in Legend.  
5. Bearing and distance along centerline of 4300 West more clearly labled as well as road width 

shown larger for easier viewing. 
6. Existing building shown. 
7. Utah license Number and Surveyor name added to Surveyor’s Certificate. 

Pleaser contact me if there are any questions on this item. 

 

Robert D. Kunz, PE, PLS 

Owner 

 
 
 
 
 
 


